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Dear Parents, 
Well done to all who walked, cycled and scooted to school last week to support our 
involvement in the Sustrans Big Pedal.  We are continuing with this all week and will be 
collecting data every morning.  Remember, families can get involved and there are prizes to 
be won.  Download your free family guide today at: www.sustrans.org.uk/free-active-family-
download To be in with a chance of winning, you’ll need to follow Sustrans on Instagram 
instagram.com/sustrans, Twitter twitter.com/sustrans or Facebook facebook.com/Sustrans.   
 
What’s on this week:  

Mon 1st April Yo-Yo It’s Your Easter with Rowan and Oak classes, then Collective 
Worship 
Tag Rugby for Y3/4 with Mr Davies until 4.15pm 

Tues 2nd April Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton for R/KS1 until 4pm 
SATs Club with Miss Brett until 4.15pm 

Weds 3rd April Open the Book in Village Hall 
Lego Club with Mrs Christison until 4.15pm 

Thurs 4th April Group of 4 Y6 children to Fulford Maths session 1.30pm – 2.45pm. 
Parent needed to give lift please 

Fri 5th April Y3/4 Tennis Lesson at David Lloyd pm 
Friends of Naburn Movie Night  
 
 
 
 

 
Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 Aidan in Reception for super handwriting 

 Zachary in Y1 for great writing 

 Sam in Y6 for persevering in maths 
 

William Dale proudly showed us his ‘Man of the Match’ trophy for football and Violet and 
Penelope showed us their Acting awards. 
9 bronze Mathletics awards were given out.  

Friday’s tennis stars were Tanith, Betsy and Max.  

Sharks won the weekly House Points cup, but Bears are still winning overall this half term. 

Parents’ Evenings 

Thankyou to all who came to Parents’ Evenings last week. It was lovely to see so many of you 

and to hear such positive comments about the work your children are doing. Remember to 

look on Seesaw to find regular updates on your child’s learning. 

http://www.sustrans.org.uk/free-active-family-download
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http://www.instagram.com/sustrans
https://twitter.com/sustrans
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Cross Country Competition 

A huge well done to Barney for taking part in the cross Country Competition at Dalby Forest 
on Tuesday. He was the only child from our school to qualify, so did brilliantly and we are all 
extremely proud of him. The course sounded particularly challenging, with hills and rough 
terrain, so even more reason to celebrate his completion of it. Wow!  
 

After School Club Update 

We interviewed on Thursday and I am pleased to announce that we do have a new member 

of staff, who will be starting after Easter, along with Mr Norris. I look forward to giving you 

further details next week. Please continue to bear with us as we use supply staff to fill the gap 

in the meantime. 

 

Jazz Hands 

We have been asked to make parents aware of a new class starting at Naburn Village Hall, run 
by Jazz Hands.  Classes start on Thursday 2 May and will run every Thursday during term-time 
from 4:30-5:30pm.  The class will be open to ages 6 to 11 years and focus on building basic 
dance technique, stage confidence and provide children with the opportunity to perform in 
an annual showcase. The style of dance is modern and funky, with a musical theatre edge. It 
will be fun and friendly with a focus on performance. Take a look at their Facebook page for 
videos and images from their performances.  Classes cost just £5 a session payable up front 
for the half-term ahead.  For more information, or to sign your child up, email 
info@jazzhandsyork.com.  Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis so if you are interested, don’t delay!  
 

Friends of Naburn 

This week sees Movie Night, on Friday, from 5.45 until 7.15pm. The film is Captain 

Underpants, which I am sure will be great fun!  Children are welcome to wear comfy clothes 

or pyjamas/onesies and to bring a cushion or beanbag to sit on. Well behaved teddies are 

welcome too. The cost is £2 and this includes popcorn and a drink. Children should not bring 

their own food. Please remember that KS1 children must be accompanied by an adult. 

This will be Fleur Targett’s last Movie Night and I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

her for her enthusiasm and organsisation over the last 5 years.  Movie Nights will continue 

and thanks to the new volunteers who will take over.  

 

Advance Warning! 

In the final week before Easter, we traditionally hold our Easter Egg decorating competition. 

For parents new to our school (or anyone who needs a reminder!), you need to send your 

child into school on Thursday next week with a boiled egg and during the morning, they will 

work hard in class to turn it into an eggciting masterpiece! We can provide paper, cardboard, 

scissors, glue and paint, but if anything else is needed, please ensure your child brings this 

into school on Thursday too. Please don’t help them at home prior to Thursday morning, as 

this is then unfair for the other children and means they don’t all have the same starting 

point.  

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Christison 

mailto:info@jazzhandsyork.com

